
See a live prescribed burn demonstration!
The South Carolina Forestry Commission, in 
conjunction with natural resource organizations 
and other partners, will conduct a prescribed 
fire demonstration and training session Feb. 26 
in Kingstree. The workshop is geared toward 
landowners with low to moderate burning 
experience, but all are welcome.

Participants will:

•	 learn why it is important to burn your woods;

•	 learn proper pre-planning and post-burn follow-up;

•	 discuss liability issues;

•	 view/discuss different burning techniques;

•	 have the opportunity to ask questions of  experienced 
professionals;

•	 learn about opportunities for additional 
knowledge.  

Attendees must wear non-synthetic field clothing 
and boots if  they want to burn and are also 
encouraged to wear gloves and eye 
protection. Attendees should expect 
a variety of  weather conditions, 
cold temperature and smoke.

*	 All attendees will be asked to fill out a waiver for the 
workshop during registration. 

**	 Attendees will be notified one day prior to the Learn 
To Burn Field Day if  the weather is not favorable. The 
alternate/rain date is March 4.

***	 Look for signs along Boggy Swamp Road approximately 
0.8 miles from Inglenook Road or approximately 1.8 miles 
from Cedar Swamp Road. 
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LEARN TO BURN FIELD DAY
Date:	 Feb. 26, 2025

Time:	 9 a.m. - 3 p.m. 
	 Registration begins at 8:30 a.m. 
 
Place:	 Boggy Swamp Road 
	 Kingstree, SC 29556 
	 *see bottom left for more details 	
	 about getting to the workshop 		
	 location

Cost:	 FREE!

Deadline 
to 
register:	 Feb. 21, 2025

RSVP:	 Attendees must RSVP by 	  
	 contacting Tonya Smith at  
	 (839) 218-0787 or  
	 TLSmith@scfc.gov

Note:	 Lunch will be provided in 		
	 the field!

This institution is an equal 
opportunity provider.


